
Objection to Temporary Event Notice for The Star Lounge Bar & Restaurant, 32 Railway Approach, 
Wealdstone, Harrow, Middlesex, HA3 5AA 
 
This objection has been made on behalf of the Environmental Health Department for the following reasons: 
 
I understand that there has been significant noise related issues. The department has received four noise 
complaints in respect to excessive noise causing a public nuisance since September 2013. Although the noise 
emanating from the premises may not have been enough to cause a statutory nuisance under the Environmental 
Protection Act 1990 on every occasion, it is has still been loud enough to cause disturbance and therefore be a 
nuisance to neighbouring residents.  The applicant seems to have done very little to control issues at the 
premises that will cause public nuisance. 
 
Due to the significant noise related issues, the Environmental Health Departments objects to the recent TEN 
application made and recommends that the application for a Temporary Event Notice be refused. 
 
Regards, 
Emmanuel. 
 

Emmanuel MFum 

Team Leader – Environmental Health (Domestic) 

Environment and Enterprise  

Tel. 020 8736 6250 

Email: Emmanuel.mfum@harrow.gov.uk 

Fax: 0845 280 185 
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